
PUBLIC NOTICE
Mbabane Water Supply Schedule

Eswatini Water Services Corporation (EWSC) would like to inform its valued customers and members of the public in 
the Mbabane areas listed in the schedule below of continued water supply interruptions. This is due to the �ooding of 
our abstraction sites caused by cyclone Eloise which resulted in extensive damage to the raw water infrastructure. 
Consequently a rationing programme will be implemented to promote equitable access to water services.  
Areas a�ected are those supplied by the Upper Fonteyn and Mahwalala Reservoirs.

Alternative supply through stationery tanks and a mobile tanker will be provided during the periods when supply is 
not available. 

Water will be available in the a�ected areas at the times listed below. Normal Supply is expected to be restored on the 
28th of February 2021.

EWSC is working around the clock to restore normal supply, though works are delayed by the continuing rains.

Any inconvenience caused is deeply regretted.

PHYSICAL ADDRESS
EMTFONJENI BUILDING
CNR MR 103 & CULTURAL VILLAGE DRIVE
EZULWINI
POSTAL ADDRESS
P.O BOX 20 MBABANE
CALL CENTRE: 24162007
CALL CENTRE(TOLLFREE) 800 5000
EMAIL: HEADOFFICE@SWSC.CO.SZ
HEADOFFICE:24169000

PUBLIC AFFAIRS AND CUSTOMER SERVICE DEPARTMENT

We do it through our people


